



SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

1866 Southern Lane • Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097
Telephone 404/679-4500 Fax 404/679-4558
www.sacscoc.org

March 25, 2009

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King San Antonie, TX 78203

Dear Adena:

Please pardon my delay in responding to your letter of January 20, 2009, in which you notified the Commission of the relocation of the Vocational Nursing Program Extension Campus. Effective spring term, 2009, the new address for the site is:

Central Texas Technology Center 2189 FM758 New Braunfels Municipal Airport New Branfels, TX 78130

The former address for the site was Goodwin Primary—Entrepreneurial Center, 1297 Churchill Drive, New Braunfels, Texas. Since this is the relocation of an approved site, we accept the notification and require no additional information from you.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

Commission on Colleges

BSW/RER:jdw

cc: Dr. Michael S. Johnson